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March 19, 2024 

SCHOOL OFFICE MEMORANDUM 

 
 

To :    

         Grade 6 Teachers, Learners and Parents 

         Non-teaching Personnel 

         School PTA Officers 

         Others Concerned 

 
 

 

SCHOOL-BASED SEARCH AND VALIDATION  

OF NATATANGING MAG-AARAL 2024 

1. In relation to Division Unnumbered Memorandum dated March 18, 2024, this office 
directs the conduct of the “Search for Natatanging Mag-aaral 2024”.  
 

2. This is open to all Grade six (6) learners who are currently enrolled for the SY 2023-
2024. Class teacher-advisers are instructed to conduct the selection process in 
their own classes.  
 

 
3. School Validation of the top three (3) Grade Six learners will be conducted on 

March 22, 2024, from 2:00 PM onwards.  
 

4. The following will act as validators: 
 

Name Designation Role/Responsibility 

Geoffrey T. Unida School Administrator Chairperson 

Christy E. Articulo SPTA President Vice-Chairperson 

Reynaldo C. Bricia Officer-In-Charge Member 

Grecyl M. Orgin Grade 6 Chairperson Secretary/Facilitator 

Victor P. Bohol, Jr. NTP Photographer 

 
5. Other provisions of the said Division Unnumbered Memorandum are to be taken 

into consideration to ensure that the most deserving ones will be chosen.  
 

 

6. For information, dissemination, and compliance. 
 
 

 

                                                                                         GEOFFREY T. UNIDA 
                                                                          School Principal I 


